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Via email:  
 
07/11/2023 

Subject:  Glenellen Solar Farm – Response to Questions on Notice 

 
Dear Mr Barry 

I refer to the State significant development application for the Glenellen Solar Farm (SSD-9550), 
currently before the NSW Independent Planning Commission (Commission) for determination.  

In response to the Commission’s letter of 1 November 2023 requesting clarification on the number of 
homes that the Glenellen Solar Farm is expected to generate enough electricity to power, the 
Department confirms that based on the proposed generation capacity 200 MW, the total estimated 
number of equivalent homes powered by the proposed project would be approximately 76,400.  

If you have any questions, please contact Iwan Davies on  or via email at 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Iwan Davies       

Director        
Energy Assessments 

 




